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Vacation care bookings are filling fast! Be
sure to get in early to secure your spot.
Bookings can be made via the Xplor app or
emailing manager@sherwoodoshc.com.au

Be sure to follow our Facebook page to
keep up to date on everything OSHC.

(07) 3716 2127
manager@sherwoodoshc.com.au

Fathers  reve l led  in  a  de l ight fu l  Father 's  Day  brunch at
Sherwood State  Schoo l  OSHC.  On  th is  specia l  occas ion ,
the  serv ice 's  outdoor  space was  t ransformed into  a
warm and inv i t ing  gather ing ,  adorned wi th  decorat ions
ce lebrat ing  fatherhood.  Laughter  and camarader ie  f i l led
the  a i r  as  fathers  savoured a  scrumpt ious  spread of
breakfast  t reats  made by  Ms .  K im and engaging
conversat ions .  The  event  not  on ly  fostered  a  s t rong
sense  of  community  among fathers  but  a lso  prov ided an
opportuni ty  for  them to  create  last ing  memor ies  wi th
the i r  ch i ldren  in  a  re laxed and joyfu l  set t ing .

SENIOR EXCURSIONS
After  numerous  requests  f rom parents  for  a  memorab le
senior  excurs ion ,  the  much-ant ic ipated  moment  has
f ina l l y  arr ived .  The  f i rs t  week of  excurs ions ,  beg inning
on Wednesday ,  20th  September ,  wi l l  lead  the  seniors  to
the  renowned Ga l lery  of  Modern  Ar t  (GOMA) ,  promis ing  a
day  f i l led  wi th  ar t is t ic  insp i rat ion  and cu l tura l
enr ichment .  Fo l lowing  th is ,  on  the  27th  of  September ,
the  adventure  cont inues  wi th  a  de l ight fu l  game of  put t
put t  a t  the  charming Ox ley  grounds .  

To  secure  a  spot  for  these  exc i t ing  out ings ,  parents  are
encouraged to  make bookings  through the  user-f r iend ly
Xp lor  app or  by  reaching  out  v ia  emai l  to
manager@sherwoodoshc .com.au .  These  carefu l l y
p lanned excurs ions  are  a  testament  to  the  commitment
of  the  community  to  prov ide  engaging  and educat iona l
exper iences  for  the i r  ch i ldren .

mailto:manager@sherwoodoshc.com.au


Mon Oct 3 - Term 4 commences

Mon Sep 18 - Fri Sep 29
Vacation Care

MANNERS COST NOTHING,
BUT THEY MEAN
EVERYTHING
Manners are a priceless asset, carrying immense
significance in our interactions and relationships. At
Sherwood State School OSHC, the children have beautifully
exemplified this notion, showcasing exceptional manners
that extend not only towards the staff and educators but
also to their fellow peers. Their courteous and respectful
behaviour has created an environment of warmth and
consideration. Ms. Lee, delighted by the children's
consistent display of politeness, finds her day brightened
by the heart-warming greetings she receives from these
young individuals. The remarkable aspect is the children's
proactive practice of good manners without any need for
reminders. Their collective effort in nurturing a culture of
respect deserves commendation. Well done, kids!

DONATIONS AND RECYCLING
We are delighted to announce our enthusiasm for collecting
recyclables as well as donations of toys and games for our
program. Rooted in a deep commitment to sustainability,
our service thrives on embodying the principles of reduce,
reuse, and recycle in every facet of our operations. By
fostering a strong sense of environmental responsibility, we
not only teach our children the importance of caring for our
planet, but we also actively engage in practices that reflect
our dedication. Welcoming recyclables and plaything
donations not only adds vibrancy to our activities but also
showcases our belief in giving items a second life whenever
possible. Together, we embrace the joy of creating a
greener, more mindful future while cultivating a fun and
enriching experience for all .

TERM 3 
IMPORTANT DATES

Fri Sep 15 - 
Last day Term 3

Mon Oct 2 - kings birthday holiday
 *oshc closed*

Mon Oct 9 - 2024 Enrolments 
open for existing families


